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Update to Request for Special Temporary Authority for Reduced Power Operation 
 

Signal Above LLC (“Signal”), the licensee of WDCN-LD (“the Station”), submits this update to 
its request for Special Temporary Authority. On February 21, 2023, Signal submitted a request 
for authorization to operate the Station at 0.7 kW ERP of authorized power on its audio signal 
only. On February 28, 2023, Signal submitted an amendment to is pending application to request, 
to the extent necessary, a waiver of the conditions set forth in the Station’s Special Temporary 
Authority to operate an analog FM audio carrier within Station’s assigned digital channel 
frequencies (FM6 operations).1 

As anticipated in the February 28 amendment, Signal was able to repair the Station’s combiner 
and restore ATSC 3.0 operations. The Station must continue to operate at reduced power, 
however, until it can install its replacement antenna, which it continues to anticipate will be 
completed by May 2023, barring any unforeseen approval, delivery or weather delays. 

Following the repairs to the Station’s combiner and the restoration of ATSC 3.0 operations, the 
station is now in compliance with the conditions of the FM6 STA. 

 
1 See Letter from Barbara A. Kreisman, Chief, Video Division, Media Bureau, to Signal Above LLC (Nov. 22, 
2022), LMS File No. 0000203648 (the “FM6 STA”). 


